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 …  MHAA® Strong and getting stronger  …  … leading the way as the FIRST and ONLY exclusive Miniature / Small Horse  
                         Registry, proudly in our 34th year servicing the needs of Members around Australia and beyond !   ...   …  
 

Dear Members, 
 

Have you realized that you are expecting a delivery by the “Foal Stork” and forgot to submit a Mare Nomination   ??? 
 
 
 
 
 …   well, you are not the only one, as we have been contacted by several Members  
who have found themselves in this predicament and therefore National Committee have 
decided that for this year, they will extend the date for Mare Nominations to be 
lodged to 30 September, 2023.    
 

For your convenience, a Mare Nomination Form is sent with this E-News. 
 
 

 

 
 

Reminder … If you haven’t renewed your Membership, you need to do so asap, to take advantage of the above  … 
          
MARE  DNA:    
 

Due to the events of the past few years and the financial situation many of our Members have found themselves in and taking into account 
the number of Members who have contacted us concerned about the expense of having their Mares DNA done; National Committee have 
put in place a Committee Ruling and will be further delaying the implementation of the Rule 20.II.2 (hereunder).  
 
                                     RULE 20.II.2: 
                                     Every Mare is to have DNA on file, prior to a Foal being registered from that Mare.   
          This is to come into effect for Foals born in the 2020 / 21 breeding season and each season thereafter. 
                                     Committee Ruling: the implementation of this Rule has been delayed until the 2029 / 2030 
                                     Breeding Season. 
 
If anyone has any queries or requires clarification with regards to anything in the E-News, or in fact anything at all, to contact the National 
Committee, please email admin@mhaa.com.au  
 

National Committee of Management  
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